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Comments: Dear U.S. Forest Service,

 

I am nine years old. In 2020, during the pandemic, I went to live with my grandparents in Wonalancet for three

months. I've been there other times, too, to visit. I remember hiking Big Rock Cave trail and how fun it was.

Please do not cut down so many trees around Wonalancet. When I heard the name "United States Forest

Service," I thought it meant that you would protect forests. This doesn't sound like something the Forest Service

should do.

 

Sincerely,

 

Tenaz Thompson-Lastad

 

P.S. My dad is attaching a photo of him, me, and my little brother at Big Rock Cave in 2020.


